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Senator Jim Tedisco (R, C-Glenville) is pleased to support the maple growers in New York
State and enjoyed his tour of Mud Road Sugar House during Maple Weekend on March 21

.st

Tedisco said on Sunday, “It’s Maple Weekend this weekend and next weekend in New
York State! I stopped by Mud Road Sugar House on Mud Road in Ephratah, Fulton
County, to visit this great local small agricultural business. Thanks to Vern Duesler and the
entire Duesler family for having us over at their family-owned and operated business which
has been running for 5 generations!”

New York is home to over 2,000 maple sugarmakers. To learn more about Maple Weekend
or visit an open house, visit https://mapleweekend.nysmaple.com/
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